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November 2017 

Have your say – Intersection improvements on the Hume Highway 
and Homebush Road, Strathfield 

The NSW Government is funding this proposal as part of its $300 million 
Urban Roads Pinch Point Program, which aims to reduce congestion and 
improve travel times on Sydney’s busiest corridors. 

Roads and Maritime Services is inviting your feedback by Monday 11 December on a proposal to 
improve the flow of traffic and reduce delays at the intersection of the Hume Highway and Homebush 
Road. 

Road users travelling through this intersection during the morning peak period currently experience 
around a two minute delay to their travel times. Similar delays also occur during the afternoon peak 
period at this intersection. 

What is being proposed? 

The proposal includes: 

• extending the right turn lane by about 120 metres westbound on the Hume Highway 

• extending the existing no stopping restriction by an additional eight parking spaces on the 
western side of Homebush Road between the Hume Highway and High Street during the 
morning peak period from 8am to 10am 

• extending the existing no stopping restriction by an additional 12 parking spaces on the eastern 
side of Homebush Road between the Hume Highway and High Street during the afternoon peak 
period from 4pm to 6pm 

• installing associated linemarkings and signage on the Hume Highway and Homebush Road. 

 

We have included a map to show the proposal. 

How will it benefit you? 

The proposed intersection improvements will: 

• increase the capacity of the right turn bay on the Hume Highway 

• increase the efficiency of the intersection 

• improve the traffic flow for vehicles travelling along the Hume Highway. 
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Your local knowledge matters 

We are seeking your feedback by Monday 11 December to finalise the proposal. Your local knowledge 
will help us meet the needs and expectations of the community and all road users who travel through 
this section of the Hume Highway. 

Please send your comments to our delivery partner: 

Ventia Boral Amey Joint Venture C&SE  
PO Box 838  
Rockdale NSW 2216 
 
or nswenquiries@vbajv.com.au. 
 
We will consider all feedback and continue to update you as the project progresses. 

Contact 

If you have any questions, please call our delivery partner Ventia Boral Amey Joint Venture on,  
1800 677 700 or email nswenquiries@vbajv.com.au. 

For more information on our projects, visit rms.nsw.gov.au. 

Thank you for your patience during this important work. 
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